
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
FOR 

GENERAL CIVIL ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

WATER AND WASTEWATER 
 

 
This notice is a Request for Qualifications to provide Civil Engineering Consulting Services that 
discuss experience and capability for planning, engineering, and oversight of small and large 
water and wastewater related projects. Interested parties should provide a comprehensive 
package that includes staffing resources, specific project experience, facility locations, financial 
capability, and references. A review committee will assemble a list of accepted proposals and 
identify areas of strengths to develop a list of pre-qualified consultants that the Jackson County 
Utility Authority may use to assign related tasks for a period of three years. The Authority may 
choose to solicit project specific proposals at any time. 
 
No contract will be awarded or signed without generation and negotiation of a specific work 
task. 
 
Proposals will be accepted in accordance with this request by the Jackson County Utility 
Authority, 1225 Jackson Avenue, Pascagoula, MS 39567, no later than 10:00 A. M. on May 3, 
2019.  Proposals may be emailed to Tommy Fairfield, Jr. at: tfairfield@jcua-ms.us 
 
 
 
 
Advertised:  
April 14, 2019 
April 21, 2019 
 
 


